
Sacramento County District Attorney’s Office “Virtual” Youth Academy 
High school students will have an opportunity to learn about the criminal justice system, hear from our criminal justice partners, and     

engage in open communication concerning issues that affect youth today.  

   High school students are invited to apply for the program in the Fall of 2020.  Topics include:  

 
 

The Academy will be held weekly via ZOOM. 
Thursdays - 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

October 1, 2020 — November 19, 2020 
                

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Academy is open to all current Sacramento County high school students.   

TO APPLY: Students must submit a completed application located at www.sacda.org.    

Deadline to Apply: September 11, 2020 

Accepted on first come, first served basis. For questions, please email YouthPrograms@sacda.org. 

In partnership with  

• Gun Violence & Gangs  • Use of Social Media and Cybercrimes • Crime Scene Investigation (CSI)  

• Mock Trial • Human Trafficking  • Dating Violence & Stalking 

http://www.sacda.org
mailto:YouthPrograms@sacda.org

